DATE
Dear Editor:

Cigarette butts were among the most-collected litter at the SOLV beach clean up on the Oregon Coast this spring. As summer approaches, let’s change that, and let’s also keep cigarette butts out of our parks, campgrounds and festivals. 

Although fewer and fewer Oregonians smoke, tobacco use remains the top cause of preventable death. The Surgeon General’s recent report noted that the tobacco industry continues to pursue youth and young adult customers; after all, most smokers start before age 18. In Oregon, about 20 kids start smoking every day.
When our kids see that outdoor spaces are littered with cigarette butts, it sends the message that smoking is common. And in Oregon that simply isn’t true; in fact eight in 10 Oregonians don’t use any form of tobacco.  But when kids think smoking is “what everybody does” they are more likely to give it a try.  

FEEL FREE TO REPLACE/AUGMENT THIS LAST PARAGRAPH WITH SPECIFIC NOTES ABOUT WHAT YOU’RE PURSUING IN YOUR COUNTY.
If you smoke, please throw your butts away.  No matter whether you smoke or not, please support smokefree parks, playgrounds, fairs and other public gathering places. And if you’re among the 80 percent of smokers who want to quit, call 1-800-QUIT-NOW. Learn more at www.smokefreeoregon.com.
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